EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
ROCHESTER,N.Y.

TEACHING FILMS DIVISION December 31, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Educatlion
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I was glad indeed to get your good letter of
December 27 and the cordial sentiments which you expressed.

- I am grateful for the tip as to interest of
Mr. Otto Rost of St. Louis. We have not had any inquilry
from him but I am writing him encloging a descriptive
circular which I hopre may arouse his active 1interest.

With all good wishes for the New Year, I am,

Yours sincerely,

T M
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